
 

Our attendance winners last week of half term were Pheasants with 99.23%  

  Brickhill Lower School 

      “Building a better future for your child” 
Golden Book children for last week 

 of half term 

Chicks Fruzsina 

Ducklings Amelie and Isaac 

Skylarks Kerren and Adam 

Chaffinches Thomas, Elodie, Amrita and Lily 

Swans  Zsuzsanna and Iman 

Owls Enya, David and Jay 

Puffins  Shanae and Lyla 

Pheasants Jack, Ellise, Blake, Esther and Leyland                                                                                      

Eagles Hibbah and Theo 

Kestrels Charlotte and Kevin 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  
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A message from the head….. 

Welcome back to a very busy half term.  There are many  
exciting things planned for the Christmas festivities, ie   
Christmas plays (Foundation Stage 2.15pm on 7th December, 
KS1 1.15pm 6th December OR 2.30pm 8th December and 
KS2 2.15pm 6th December OR 1.15pm 8th December), 
Christmas lunch (Wednesday 14th December) and a visit to 
the All Nations Church (Thursday 15th December).  More   
details to follow soon. 
                     
We are currently having the toilets refurbished  throughout 
the school. The first phase in the annexe was  completed over 
the half term break, and we will hopefully have the remainder 
of the school finished by January 2017. 
 
Please read, sign and return the Homework Agreement your 
child brought home at the end of last term as soon as possi-
ble, if you have not already done so.  Thank you. 
 

Mrs Wilson 

Headteacher 

 

Sainsburys Vouchers 

A big THANK YOU to those who donated their vouchers.  This 
year we ordered another Giant Connect Four together with 
some Giant Outdoor Chess and Draughts sets, rugby balls,  

javelins, gardening gloves and child size   trowels to be used 
throughout the school. 

                 Many thanks and look out for next years  
                                        promotion to begin. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 7th   

Tues 8th 9.00-12.00 
3.30-4.45 
3.40-4.40 

Year 1 Trip-Bedford Park 
Y3 Tennis Club 
Minecraft Club 
 

Weds 9th 3.30-4.15 
3.35-4.45 

Homework Club 
Y4 Football Club (last one) 

Thurs 10th   

Fri 11th 11.00 
 
3.30-4.30 
7.00-11.00pm 

2 minutes silence for  
Remembrance Day 
Gym Club 
PTA Quiz Night 

Attendance 
Our attendance figure set by the Education Welfare Officer is 

97% for this academic year.  Last half term’s overall school 
attendance was 97.24%.  The class with the highest attend-

ance rate was Pheasants with 98.36 % and the best Year 
Group was Year 3 with 97.26%. 

Well done everyone 
 and thank you for your continued support. 

Remembrance Day Sunday 13th November 2016 
Poppies are on sale in school and we would like to en-
courage the children to purchase a poppy in support of 

The Royal British Legion.  We will be observing a 
minutes silence in our Remembrance Day Assembly  

on 11th November at 11am. 

         Caterlink  Bonfire  Lunch 
        Monday 7th November 2016 

 

         Bangers and Mash  
                                              OR 

             Cheesy Catherine Wheel and Mash           
             

                Sweetcorn and Baked Beans 
          Starburst Jelly 

 
      (Cost of £2.15 for those that pay) 


